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7th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I wrote to you in January following an announcement by the National Education Union that it will be 
holding a series of strikes on the following dates:  
 
Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. 
 
Cherry Tree Academy will remain open to all students and the times of the school day will remain 
unchanged.   

 
Our intention is to deliver as normal a curriculum as is possible and ensure every minute of 
learning time is taken advantage of. We look forward to welcoming all children into school as 
per any other school day. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support during this difficult time. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr A Dawson 
Headteacher 
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